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From: Kenton Rogg <rogg.kenton@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 2:35 PM 
To: Robert Long <rlong@edckc.com> 
Cc: Johnny Youssef <johnnysyoussef@gmail.com> 
Subject: 3400 Campbell St 
 
 
Hello,  
 
My wife and I live in the Hyde Park neighborhood on Walnut St.  We are in support of the 
development that Johnny Youssef is doing in the neighborhood on the empty lot and the rehab that 
he is doing at 3400 Campbell St.  We also are in support of the Tax Abatement program that has 
made development like this possible in the neighborhood and think that Johnny's projects should 
qualify for it.  
 
Thank you,  
Kenton and Hannah Rogg 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Michael Tucci <mtucci777@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2021 8:24 PM 
To: Robert Long <rlong@edckc.com> 
Cc: Johnny Youssef <johnnysyoussef@gmail.com> 
Subject: 34th and Campbell projects  
 
Hello, 
 
My name is Michael Tucci I live in the North Hyde park neighborhood. 
 
I am in favor of the projects on Campbell, both building on the empty lot and rehabbing the 
property next door is good for the neighborhood and the city and I support the approval of the tax 
abatement program. 
 
I love this area getting invested into and fixed up. 
 
Thank you for your time! 
 
Have a great weekend 
 
Michael 
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